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SFD NEWSLETTER

As always, I appreciate your 
patronage, and look forward to 
seeing you again!

Max Schlosser, Owner
“Everyone Deserves Protection”

Next event will be our Sept. NFA/Open Range 
Day at Empire Gun Club. Sunday, Sept. 25th 
from 12pm to 4pm. If you have a Silencer, SBR, 
or any other NFA items in “NFA Jail”, feel free to 
sign up and we will make sure your items are at 
the range for your use! This is an open range 
day! If you want to just come out and shoot, 
feel free to sign up! Bring your friends, hope to 
see you there!  

REGISTER BEFORE 6PM ON FRIDAY,
SEPT. 23RD

Click here to register!

FALL FINESSE

SAVE
THE
DATE
SEPT 25, 2022
SFD NFA/ 
OPEN RANGE 
DAY

          GOOGLE LISTING UPDATE
Google has disabled our business 
profile listing a couple weeks ago. This 
includes our Google Maps listing and all 
of our reviews. Everything is still there, 
just not visible to the public. THIS DOES 
NOT MEAN WE ARE CLOSED, WE ARE 
STILL HERE, AND STILL IN BUSINESS!

I believe what happened is that many 
people would navigate to our location 
without knowing that we are a 
home-based operation. When they 
arrive, they leave negative feedback on 
the navigation to Google, stating there is 
not a business at this address. We have 
addressed this with Google, and they 
are sending a verification postcard to us 
to hopefully get us back online. Once 
back, we will try to update the profile to 
reflect our home-based status in the 
best way possible. 

SILENCER PURCHASES
We have significantly streamlined the 
process of purchasing a silencer, making it 
easy and convenient for everyone to get into 
silencer ownership! The initial appointment 
to accomplish all of the prerequisites for 
silencer purchasing (account creations, 
payments, fingerprinting, photo, etc) can all 
be accomplished in a single 1-Hr long 
appointment! 

In many instances, these appointments are 
completed in 30-45 minutes!

Plus, silencers aren’t as expensive as 
everyone thinks. Sure, you have to pay for a 
$200 tax stamp, but there are excellent 
silencers on the market for .22LR, 5.56 
NATO, and 9mm that cost as low as 
$400-$600 before taxes and fees!

Call or text us today if you want to explore 
this GREAT way to shoot!

NEW REFERRAL PROGRAM

This situation has caused us to implement a new referral 
program for existing clients. If any of our clients refer someone 
to us, and that person ends up purchasing any firearm, the 
person that referred the new buyer AND the new buyer will 
BOTH receive a 5% off coupon for their next purchase! 

Simply send someone our way, or even better, bring them in, 
and if that person makes a purchase you both get a 5% off 
voucher!
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